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Hello Families & Friends of Meadowcare. We hope to find you well!

All of us here are doing pretty good. We always find something
interesting to do, something to discover, and together is more fun!

October activities has been a flourish of pumpkins, forest
animals,, pinecones and lvy leaves. (Bringing the outside in)
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We have loved creating some fabulous trees which we displayed
downstairs, come and take a look.

We can safely say that we have well and truly dropped the
autumn anchor into our leafy Meadowcare ground!
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What else have we
been up to! We started
a beauty session with
pink and blue hair and

the result was, we
opened a pop up shop!

Our friend of Meadowcare, Gary, has run some creative art
sessions which has resulted in some fun caricatures of people you

may recognise. We simply had the best time. 
Thank you Gary and David who posed beautifully.
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We had dresses

handbags and jewellery
galore.

 
It was simply an Aladdin’s

cave of sensory engagement.
 

More pop-ups to come and
we welcome ideas, whatever

they may be!
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We have celebrated birthdays with Chef’s homemade cakes.

 Congratulations to Christine,
Kathleen (Kit) & Gillian!

CORNER
BIRTHDAY
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PHOTOBOARD
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"The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself
in the service of others." 

- Mahatma Gandhi


